
“A community being 

transformed  

by Jesus Christ.” 

December 4, 2022  

Experience God - Embrace Grace - Engage Others 

First Step Class Today 
You are invited to join us at Rim-
rock’s First Step class Today at 
10:30 am in the Gathering Place 
(upstairs, across from the Nursery).  
It is a one-time, 1-hour class de-
signed to introduce you to Rimrock’s 
history, vision & mission, as well as provide an opportunity to meet new 
friends, the staff and ask questions. If interested, join us today. 

New To Rimrock? 

 
Come and learn a new cookie decorating technique or get your 

Christmas wrapping done.  We will provide all the necessary  
supplies. We’ll also have a hot chocolate bar, carol singing, and  

a time of devotion. Wear your best Christmas outfit (pajamas, 
sweater, etc.) and be eligible for a door prize! 

 
RSVP to Office@Rimrockchurch.com for more details. 

Women’s Christmas Event: This Thursday 



Students grades 6-12 are invited to join us for a winter retreat in  
Laramie, WY on January 14-16. We'll spend time worshipping and 
studying God's word, as well as a day on the slopes to snowboard/ski 
at Snowy Range. 
 

Registration forms & info are available in the Youth Center & A-frame, 
and need to be returned with $60 deposit by Dec 9th. An early bird  
discount is available for those that register before Dec. 7. For more 
information contact Josh Hodgson at josh@rimrockchurch.com. 

Rimrock Family Ministry 

Awaiting the Arrival:  
A Family Time Advent Series 
 
“Awaiting the Arrival” is all 
about creating space and time 
during what can become a 
rushed season, to slow down 
and focus on the true meaning 
of Christmas: celebrating the 
birth of our Savior, Jesus 
Christ. By making this time 
uniquely special, our children 
will learn how important it is not 
only to put Christ at the center 
of their own hearts and minds, 
but to anticipate His second 
coming. Not only that, you’re laying a foundation for 
them to build on in their own homes someday. These 
are not small things – these are the most important 
things!" --Jenna Hallock, author of Awaiting the Arrival 
 

To get this free resource, use the QR code to 
download your free copy of “Awaiting the Arrival”. 
 

Deposits Due This Week 

mailto:josh@rimrockchurch.com


Rimrock Church: 605-342-5373   Office email: office@rimrockchurch.com 
WIFI: Main Floor   Password: RimrockMain 

Miss a sermon?  Catch up online:  rimrockchurch.com 

We will be having biscuits & gravy 
for supper on our next Wednesday 
night.  See you then. 

Wed Night Dinner 

New Perspectives Course Starting  
Would you like to learn about God’s global 
purpose for the nations? 
Perspectives offers a 15-week course that 
will take you on a journey of learning the 
biblical, historical, cultural, and strategic 
perspective of reaching the nations.    
Consider taking this course with others 
who are a part of the Body of Christ.  

Mondays, January 9th-April 24th from 6:00 – 9:00 pm 
Hosted by Love INC; 414 E. Omaha St. Rapid City, SD 
 

To register go to perspectives.org and click on the Classes Tab and 
search for the Rapid City class to register. Sign up for the full course at 
the reader or certificate level, or sign up for a free first class. Early         
registration discount applies through Dec. 15th. The family member       
discount applies through January 16th. The first family member pays full 
price, everyone else gets the family discount.  

If you would like to bless our pastors this Christmas, there are a couple of 
options: 

 Put gifts in the "Christmas Gifts for Pastors" box in the church lobby   

 With offering, put "Christmas gift for pastors" in the memo 

 Give on the Rimrock website by going to the Rimrock website, choose  
and choosing “Giving”, “Giving Login and choosing the subfund  
"Christmas Gifts for Pastors"  

Christmas Gifts for Pastors 



  Sermon Notes  2 Cor 4:5-6 

Support International Student Ministry 

Offering YTD $495,048 

Budget Need YTD $479,600 

Rimrock Financial 
Snapshot 

as of 11/27/2022 

Rimrock is so thankful and grateful for a congregation that sees offering as a 
way of giving to the Lord and being good stewards of their finances.  We are 
currently meeting our budget and preparing for future needs.  Thank you.  


